
March 11, 2019

Honorable Chair Salinas and members of the Health Care Committee:

I am opposed to HB 2220. 

I understand that dentists would like the added income of providing vaccines to their 
patients, but I wonder if they are ready for the repercussions of the child or adult going 
into anaphylactic shock or seizures after the administration of vaccines.

What about drug interactions? If the patient has just received novocaine, or some other 
commonly used dental drug, will it exaggerate adverse vaccine reactions in the patient?

We should NOT be widening the reach of vaccines by opening it up to new providers, such 
as dentists. The legislature must recognize that the damages that vaccination are causing 
have been hidden for more that 30 years due to the passage of the National Childhood 
Vaccine Injury Act. We need a new accounting of death and injury resulting from vaccines in
order to accurately determine the risks versus the benefits of vaccines.

HB 2220 is hasty and unnecessary. Dentists are seeking to increase their wealth at the 
expense of the health of their patients.

Sincerely,
Susan Jorg 
Estacada, OR
House District 52


